
 

Year 4 and 5 BF Adventure School Camp  

 

 

 

What a fantastic few days our Year 4s and 5s had for their school camp at BF 

Adventure. The endless activities of Den building, slip and slide, Via Ferrrata, 

zip wire, low ropes, temple fun run, team building, fire lighting and more, 

meant for a busy but exciting few days which has been thoroughly enjoyed 

by all! They have faced challenges, had new experiences and overcome 

fears. We are sure they will sleep well tonight!  

We would also like to thank the staff and the volunteering parents, Zander, 

Jimmy and Tim who have been absolutely amazing.  
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Bell Ringing – Make Music Day 

There has been some beautiful sounds coming from the school hall today. 

We have had a Make Music Day with Vicki and Barbara, learning how to 

work together in bell Ringing to play songs. They learnt various songs like 

Wheels on the Bus, Drunken Sailor and Old MacDonald. 

 

 

 



 

Dates to Remember 2024  

  

2024 Dates  Event  

  

7th June – 5th July  Friday CST Sailing lessons – Term 2 (5 Sessions)  

  

26th – 28th June  Year 6 Porthpean School Camp  

  

Fri 5th July  Sports Day  

  

Fri 12th July  Sports Day (reserve date)  

  

Mon 15th July Year 6 BBQ at Durgan Beach 4:30-6:30pm 

 

Friday 19th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

22nd – 24th July  School Closure Days  

  

Thurs 25th July  School Summer Holiday  

  

  

All dates and events can be found on our School website Calendar:  

https://www.mawnanschool.com/web/calendar/430674  

 

Road Safety 

We would like to kindly request that you use the pavement when entering 

the school grounds for breakfast club. Please be aware that vehicles 

continue to move in and out of the premises until 8:30am. By using the 

pavement, we can ensure the safety of our school community. 

We also ask that you remain vigilant of children walking home from school 

via Shute Hill and Grove Hill during drop off and pick up times. 
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